
UPDATE:  Attleboro  Homicide
Probe Continues
Attleboro  Police,  Massachusetts  State  Police  detectives
assigned to the district attorney’s office and Homicide Unit
prosecutors  continue  to  actively  investigating  a  homicide,
which took place in the City of Attleboro Friday afternoon.

Attleboro Police received multiple 911 calls around 3:55 p.m.
Friday in regards to a commotion at 6 Leroy Street. When first
responders arrived on scene, they located a female bleeding
profusely. She was the victim of an apparent stabbing.

The  victim,  later  identified  as  Kimberly  Duphily,  28,  of
Attleboro,  was  rushed  to  Sturdy  Memorial  Hospital  in
Attleboro,  where  she  was  later  pronounced  deceased.

​A 20-year-old woman also injured during the incident was
treated  for  minor  injuries  last  night  at  Sturdy  Memorial
Hospital, and has since been released.

Despite  some  initial  media  reports,  there  is  not  another
victim  in  critical  condition,  nor  is  there  a  person  of
interest in custody at this time. As the investigation is
extremely  active  and  fluid  at  this  time,  no  further
information  can  be  released.
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